
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

         

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-100 

TO: School District Superintendents 
School Principals 
Counselors 
Psychologists 

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: August 23, 2021 

SUBJECT: Positive School Climate Grant 

POSITIVE SCHOOL CLIMATE GRANT OPPORTUNITY 
Due to the availability of Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Funds, the Wyoming 
Department of Education (WDE) will be able to offer the Positive School Climate Grant as a 
competitive grant application. 

Allocation of funds for the 2021-23 school year will depend on the number of final application 
approvals. The grant application period and allocations will be made in 2021, with the 
implementation timeline extending from 2022 to November 2023. The grant application will open 
on September 7, 2021 and is due on October 5, 2021. Initial award announcements will be made in 
November. 

To be considered for funding, access the online application here and submit the three application 
requirements in a narrative format by October 5, 2021, to jo-ann.numoto@wyo.gov. 

For more information, contact Jo Ann Numoto, COMPS Program Manager, at 307-777-7222 or 
jo-ann.numoto@wyo.gov. 
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https://edu.wyoming.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/Positive-School-Climate-Grant-Application-1.pdf
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